
Town of Amherst Maine 

Selectman Meeting 

April 25, 2019 6:00 PM | Meeting called to order by Westley Ellington 

In Attendance 

Greg Palman, Phil Deckers, Wes Ellington 

Approval of Warrant 

The warrant was reviewed and approved by Greg Palman, Phil Deckers, and Westley Ellington. 

Roads 

● Phil Decker followed up with the road salt billing / delivery issue and was informed that they are 

aware of the issue and working on it. 

● The road speed sign trailer has been purchased, constructed, and is ready to be set out. 

School 

● No new business 

Town Office 

● No new business 

Correspondence 

● No new business 

Other Business 

● There is currently a Workers Compensation Audit taking place.  Greg Palman will complete the Pre-

Determination Form and send to Town Contractors. 

● The town intends to draft a letter to the previous owners of recently foreclosed properties on intent to 

evict.  He will send the letter to MMA for review.  

● Greg Palman will notify insurance company of recently foreclosed properties so that they can be added 

to the town’s roster. 

● A meeting has been scheduled for Sunday April 28, 2019 at 3:00 PM to further discuss foreclosure 

processes and any additional requirements of the town and Select Board. 

● Meeting Adjourned at 7:05 PM 

Next Meeting 

April 28, 2019 @ 3:00 PM, Amherst Town Hall 
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